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Oaklands Junior School : Crowthorne 

Flower Festival - Request to Parents 

 
 

Dear Parents 

FLOWERS WANTED 

As part of the Crowthorne Carnival week Oaklands Schools will be taking part in the 

Flower Festival at St John’s church from Saturday 12
th

 July Monday 14
th

 July. The show 

time theme we have been given is Chitty Chitty Bang Bang. 

We are seeking flowers for our stand. We are looking for blue and white flowers for the 

sky which the children will arrange in beakers about 12cms tall (shorter flowers will 

probably fit in as they’ll be mesh support) and similarly, red and yellow for the flying 

machine.  

If you are able to donate flowers please deliver them to the school on Thursday 10
th

 July 

as we are preparing the display the following day 

  

Thank you 

M Moores 

 
 
 


